
     SCOTT MACLEOD MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

This scholarship has been established in memory for past Principal and 
teacher Scott MacLeod.  He had a love for basketball and a passion for 
education and teaching.   
 
Conditions 

 Open to all students, however, preference may be given to those 
interested in pursuing a career in Education.  

 Preference given to those who demonstrate participation in service to 
the school or community. 

 Award to be paid to student upon proof of registration from post-
secondary institution. 

 Award must be used within 18 months of graduation. 
 

ONE SCHOLARSHIP - $ 1000 
 

Contact Person       Contact to Redeem Award 
 Adele MacLeod    Head Secretary 
 ajadele@gmail.com    Cowichan Secondary School  
       cssheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca 
 


